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40th Anniversary Celebration Event at Lacock, 

Sunday 8 August 2021


This event begins with a drive. It is free to 
Branch members. Please send your entry form as soon 
as possible. Joining instructions will be sent to you 
week commencing 19 July. See below for anniversary 
polo shirt details.


Anniversary Album

We are pleased to announce that Tim Brennan has 
agreed to write a Foreword to our album. Tim, now 
retired, was Charles Ware’s right-hand man for many, 
many years and has followed the enthusiasm of Minor 
owners for about the same period of time as our 
Branch has been in existence. The album will be 



finalised after our Celebration Event on 8 August, with publication planned for 
the autumn. Many thanks to all who have sent photos and snippets of 
information. 


Anniversary polo shirt


100% cotton in red. After trying a sample, we suggest 
ordering a size above your usual size. ORDERS 
NEEDED ASAP to have them in time for 8 August.  
Please call Alex on 07434 221377.




The Lakes Care 
Centre Open Day

Steve Chater, Alex and 
Bill attended on 30 June, 
along with a variety of 
classics.“Thank you so 
much for coming to The 
Lakes today, you have no 
idea what a treat it was 
for us all and especially 
for our lovely residents.” 

Best wishes from Penny, 
Paula and Annie.

Penny J Carpenter, Customer Relations Manager.

Steve writes, “Annie asked me to pass on their thanks 
to everyone who attended, the residents who came 
out apparently loved it, and interestingly some of 
them who hadn't really spoken for months, chatted 
for ages about what they had seen. Roger's dog Bob 
was a hit too.”


Orchid Care Home Open Day

Steve Chater is coordinating a small group of classic 
cars for another care home open day, this time in 
Swindon. It is on Wednesday 28 July, 1:30 to 4:00pm at

Orchid Care Home

14 Guernsey Lane (off Torun Way), Hayden End

Swindon SN25 1UZ

A Covid lateral flow test will be carried out on arrival.

Hoping this will be convenient for some of our Swindon members.  

If you would like to attend, please call Steve on 07885 659301 before July 23.



